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our level of indebtedness, the possibility of receiving payments related to our receivables, changes in rainfall and water levels in the reservoirs used to operate our hydroelectric plants, our financing and capital investment plans, existing and future government regulations , and other risks 
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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

CENTRAIS ELÉTRICAS BRASILEIRAS S/A 

CNPJ: 00.001.180/0001-26 | NIRE: 533.0000085-9 

PUBLIC COMPANY 

 

 

Centrais Elétricas Brasileiras S/A (“Company” or “Eletrobras”) (B3: ELET3, ELET5 & ELET6; NYSE: 

EBR & EBR.B; LATIBEX: XELT.O & XELT.B) hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general, in 

addition to the Market Announcement dated January 8, 2020, that on January 1, 2021, the transfer of all 

activities of Hospital Nair Alves de Souza (“HNAS”), in Paulo Afonso (BA), was completed, for the Public 

Authority. Since its foundation, more than 60 (sixty) years ago, HNAS has been managed, funded and 

operated by our subsidiary Companhia Hidro Elétrica do São Francisco (“CHESF”), with free service to the 

population. 

 

During 2019, Chesf spent R$ 56 million on HNAS. In 2020, due to the gradual transfer to the government, 

spending in the year totaled R$ 34 million. 

 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, January 05, 2021 

 

 

Elvira Cavalcanti Presta 

CFO and Investor Relations Officer 
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